From: Jacquie Butteric

Sent: 06 January 2021 14:28
To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: Plan2020/0568

| wish to object to the above planning application | do not believe that putting residents in these high rise flats is
conducive to good practice.

Woking needs more family housing not flats. There are so many flats now in Woking and due to the pandemic many
remain unoccupied so why are more being built?

Woking used to be an attractive place to live but now it has become the Shanghai of the south blighting many
homes with the sight of hideous skyscrapers.

Please include my objection in this planning application Kind regards Jacquie Butterick Kingfield Woking

Sent from my iPhone .



